
����������� Special Prescreening of the Movie "Sight" ����������� 
 
 
The Haverhill, MA Lions Club and Chairperson Lion Bob Adler invite you and your friends to a 
Special Pre-Screening of "Sight". An Exclusive Prescreening of the Uplifting Movie Based on the 
Extraordinary Life of Dr. Ming Wang. 
 
 

Event Details: 
 
������������ Sunday, December 3, 2023 
����� 7:00 PM start time 
��� MGH, 55 Fruit Street, Boston 
 
Admission to the MGH 
Prescreening is 100% FREE, and 
so is PARKING! Secure your spot 
online and be part of something 
truly exceptional. 
 
 
 
 

FREE Admission & Parking! 
 
�� Secure Your Spot Online: tinyurl.com/Sight4MGHBoston  
������ Scan the QR Code for Quick Access 
 
������ Includes an exclusive peek of the movie trailer. 
��������� Dr. Wang will be present for a Q&A session at the prescreening. 
 

 
Why Attend? 

 
 Meet Dr. Ming Wang: A remarkable eye surgeon who performs free eye surgeries for 

blind children. 
 Exclusive Q&A Session: Dr. Wang will be present to answer your questions. 
 Support a Worthy Cause: The success of the prescreening is pivotal for the movie's 

release by Universal Studios. 
 About the Movie: "Sight" is based on Dr. Wang's biography, "From Darkness to Sight," 

showcasing his extraordinary journey and contributions to restoring sight. 
 
For more info, please contact Bob Adler, Haverhill Lions Club, 508-284-4213, email: 
drbobbyadler@aol.com. 
 
Let's Make a Difference Together! Thank you for your support! 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/sight-for-new-england-at-auditorium-of-mass-general-hospital-tickets-756947619707?aff=oddtdtcreator
mailto:drbobbyadler@aol.com

